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         November 14, 2011 

 

 

Dear Sportsperson, 

 

Last week we sent you a message requesting your assistance in completing a brief on-line 

questionnaire focusing on your fishing experiences and preferences.  If you have already 

completed the questionnaire, THANK YOU!  If you have not yet found the time to complete the 

survey, we hope you will do so soon.  To access the questionnaire, just click on the following 

link, or cut and paste it into your web browser:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/TLFC6RF  

Utah State University is conducting this study in cooperation with the Utah Division of Wildlife 

Resources, with a goal of gathering information that will help DWR continue its work to provide 

high-quality fishing opportunities and experiences throughout the state.  You were randomly 

selected from the list of people who had a Utah fishing license or combination hunting/fishing 

license at some point during 2011.  Even if you did not fish in Utah over the past year, we hope 

you will take a few minutes to answer several questions that apply to everyone in our sample, 

including those who do not regularly fish. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration.  If you have questions, feel free to contact me by 

telephone (435-797-1241) or email (richard.krannich@usu.edu). 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Richard S. Krannich, PhD   

Professor and Project Director 

 

 


